
EDENDERRY NURSERY SCHOOL 

The last month of nursery - how 

quickly that year has gone! It has 

been a great year in nursery with 

many lovely memories made. We 

will miss each and everyone one of 

our pupils very much, but know 

that they will have a fabulous time 

at their new schools. Come          

September we will be thinking of them as they start off on a 

new adventure and trust that they will settle in quickly. On   

behalf of all of the staff here, can I wish you all a lovely   

Summer break making memories with your families.                

With lots of love, 

Mrs. Bovis and all Edenderry Nursery School Staff.  

  June 2024 

DATES FOR DIARY: 

3rd - 7th : Mini Olympics  

5th/ 12th - Relax Kids 

14th - SCHOOL CLOSED 

17th - Transition Reports     

Issued 

18th - Nursery trip to Gosford.

(normal nursery times) 

21st - Ice Cream Sundaes 

26th - Footballers &             

Princesses - pupils can come 

to school dressed up as either. 

28th - Summer Garden Party. EDENDERRY MINI OLYMPICS. 

We hope to have a very informal fun morning of games and 

sporting activities with the children during the first week of 

June.  This will very much be weather dependent, but we are 

aiming for a morning 3rd - 7th June.  Could we please ask 

that all children come to nursery that week wearing trainers.  

We hope to have a great morning of fun with the children - 

keep an eye out for photos on the website! 

TRANSITION          
REPORTS. 

These will be distributed on 

Monday 17th June. You will    

receive 3 copies. Please sign 

TWO of these to confirm that 

you have read the report and 

agree to a copy of it being sent 

to your child’s primary school 

and return these to school no 

later than Monday 24th June. 

The third copy is for you to 

SUMMER GARDEN PARTY. 

We would like to warmly invite all friends and 
family to join us at 10am in nursery for our 
Summer Garden Party. (It should not last for 
longer than 1 hour) This is a lovely celebration 

to mark the end of your child’s time at nursery school and to          
congratulate them on all that they have achieved. We would really 
love to see at least one  parent there from each family at this special 
event. The children will leave school with their parent at the end of 
the Garden Party.  



  THANK YOU! 

Thank you so much to everyone for their support with our       

TRIKE-A-THON. An amazing £840.00 was raised!! We were so 

blown away by this total. THANK YOU!  Our hill has been fixed   

already and the children are delighted to be able to play on this   

area again. A special word of thanks to Jack Salt and the team from 

Haffey Sports Grounds who very generously supplied the materials 

for this project.  

 

Ice Cream 
Sundae Party 

The children will be 

making their own      

concoctions at our 

ice-cream bar.  

 

Footballers and Princesses. 

A nursery fun day where pupils can come to school 

dressed as a footballer / princess / prince / knight.  We 

will have nail painting, a penalty kick competition, an a 

special visit from the ice cream van.   


